TELEPHONE: AVENIDA 2364.

Lloyd’s Register of Shipping,

Calle 25 de Mayo 158,

- Buenos AIRES, 3lst. December, 1949 .=
,RECEIVED

Wnications to be addressed to /f v 7 JAN 1950
'HE SURVEYORS. Dear Siﬂﬂsn
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Stéamer" ASTRA"

With reference to your letter 'H' of the 6th.inst,
regarding the overdue Special Survey and boiler and serew
shaft surveys of the above named vessel, we anclose
herewith a letter received from the Owners, together

with a free translation of same, requesting withdrawal of
class,

s

It may be added that we had several prior interviews
with the Owners Marine Superintendent., Thise little tanker
% is now an entirely uneconomical proposition to operate and
| upon receipt of their consulting Surveyors estimated costs |
to carry out a full special survey, the Owners deemed it not
_ adviseable to spend further money on the vessel, especlally
5 since their other tanker the "ASTRA II" can carry all the
1 Company's output of Petroleum products.

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
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| "The Secretary"
LONDON,

Lloyd's Regjiste
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